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ORK – Final result of offer to Sapa shareholders 
 
Reference is made to the notice of 20 March 2005 stating that Orkla was extending its public offer 
to shareholders of Sapa AB to 12 April 2005. The final result of the offer shows that Orkla, directly 
and through its subsidiaries, owns approximately 98.6% of the shares and votes in Sapa AB. 
 
 


